
 
 
 
 

URGENT BUSINESS 
 

WEDNESDAY, 6 OCTOBER 2010 
 
 
 
Please find enclosed Urgent Business Notices in connection with the following: 
 
 
 
1. Land at Edenbreck Farm, Carr House Farm, Lancaster (Pages 1 - 8) 
 
 The Chief Executive, in consultation with the Leader of Cabinet (who is also the relevant 

portfolio holder) has made a decision under the City Council’s Urgent Business 
Procedure. Details of the decision and the reasons for urgency are set out in the attached 
notices and reports.  

  
 
 
 
 
Queries regarding these documents 
 
Please contact David Watson - Democratic Services - telephone 01524 582096, or email: 
dwatson@lancaster.gov.uk. 
 
Democratic Services, 
Town Hall, 
Dalton Square, 
Lancaster LA1 1PJ 
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